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The action of Today becomes the Destiny of Tomorrow 
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1st March 2017: Hall Tickets Distribution to students of Class X and XII 

With March, is the advent of a new month; the sprouting of new leaves, 

the blooming of new buds, the beginning of new things and also a month of 
examinations! For Class X and XII students, March signifies Board Exams. 
Their destiny for tomorrow is in the actions that they do today. Swami 

Chidatmanandaji, Regional head of Telenagana and AndharaPradesh, and our 
resident acharya, handed out the hall tickets to all the students in the 

DhyanaNilayam; in the presence of Principal madam- Vani Ma’am, ,Vice 
principal madam- Uma Ma’am, our academic advisor- Valli Prasanna Ma’am, 
our Correspondant Sir, Sri. HariPrasad Garu and all the teachers handling 

these classes. We wish good luck to all our Vidyalaya students appearing for 
these exams. 

  

Sw. Chidatmanandaji with a few 
Vidyalaya staff 

A few students of Class X with 
Principal ma’am and Vice Principal 

Ma’am 

 

Farewell for the students of Class X .was hosted by the Vidyalaya. 

Students of Class XII were bid farewell by their juniors of Class XI. 

2nd March 2017: Results of National Level Sanskrit Olympiad: 

Three of our Vidyalaya students, Chi. Arul Menon of Class VIII, Chi. 

Debanshi Dwibedi of Class VIII and Chi Sai Nandini of Class VII had qualified 
for the National level of Sanskrit Olympiad which was held on 31st January. 
Amazingly, the results showed Chi. Debanshi to be in the 1st position in our 

country for class VIII students! Chi. Arul Menon stood in the 15th position. Chi. 
Nandini stood in the 8th position amongst Class VII students. Congratulations 

to these students and our Sanskrit teacher. 
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Chi. Arul Menon, Chi. Debanshi Dwibedi and Chi. Nandini with their 
mentor Rashmi Teacher and Principal madam 

  

3rd March 2017: Last working Day for students. 

Students had the last working day for the academic year 20116-17 on 3rd 

March, prior to the commencement of SA-2 exams. They had class sharing 
lunch during an extended lunch break. They enjoyed deliciously cooked home 
made food, brought by their classmates.  

  
 

  

 

Class sharing on the last day of the term 

 

 

 

4th March 2017: Commencement of SAII examinations:  
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The final exams of students from Classes VI to VIII began on the 4th of 
March 2017. Classes LKG to Class IV started their exams on the 6th of March. 
The enthusiasm of children and their eagerness to move on to the next class is 

matchless. Best of luck to all our students. 

PTM for Class XII students for discussing the progress of the child for the 

2nd prefinals held in February was held on 4th March 2017. 

9th March 2017:  

Our Vidyalaya is a center for writing Board examination for Class X and 

Class XII  students from other schools. We wish good luck to all the students 
appearing for their boards. 

9th March 2017: 

Chi. Tanmay Parab of Class X and Chi. Mallika of Class XI Science had 

participated in the 9th Statistics Olympiad conducted by C.R.Rao AIMSCS 

(Advanced Institute of Mathematics, Statistics and Computer Science). 

These students  brought pride to the Institution by getting selected into the 

merit list in the Junior & Senior categories respectively. Congratulations to 

the students and their Mathematics teachers. 

 

17th March 2017: Conference on “Online Child Sexual Abuse”: 

 

  There has been an increase in online crimes against children due to 

their increased use of internet and cell phones. In order to ceate awareness 

amongst various sections of society, the CID conducted a two day conference 

on “safety against online child sexual abuse” for police officers, media, 

Educators and NGO’s. This was conducted at Jubilee Hills, Hyderabad on 17th 

and 18th of March 2017, from 10:00 am to 1:00 pm. Smt. Rajsree Samala 

and Chi. Sathya Venkatesh from our Vidyalaya attended this workshop.and 

came back with lots of valuable information. 

 

  

Smt. Rajsree Samala and Smt. Sathya Venkatesh at the conference 
on “safety against online child sexual abuse” 

  

17th March 2017: UKG Graduation Day: 
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The Kindergarten students of our Vidyalaya graduated to class 1 in a 

ceremony attended by the family members of all our tiny tots, our Vidyalaya 

academic advisor - Smt. Valli Prasanna garu, our correspondent Sir- Sri 

HariPrasad Garu, Principal Madam - Smt. Vani Ma’am, and our Vice Principal 

madam – Smt. Umakalyani Garu. 

 

 

 

 

 

UKG children rendering 
prayer 

Chi. Anushka 
Mohanty 

welcoming the 
audience 

Chi. Isha Chakilam 
invoking the presence 

of Lord Ganesha 

 

The programme started with the prayer rendition by the school choir 

(Kindergarten children) and the welcome dance. The children wore 

customary convocation robes and caps. They paid their respects to Gurudev, 

their class teacher and the other dignitaries handing over the certificate to 

them. The choir children also rendered a few bhajans which won the hearts 

of everyone present there. Vote of thanks was also rendered by a child, 

whose amazing flow of thoughts and grip over the language was admired by 

every single person over there. 
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Sri. Hari  
Prasad garu 

giving the 
graduation 

certificates 

Vani Madam 
giving the 

graduation 
certificates 

Umakalyani 
madam giving 

the graduation 
certificates 

Valli Prasanna 
madam giving 

the graduation 
certificates 

 

    

Our Kindergarten stars with their class teachers 

 

 

  

Kindergarten choir children 
rendering bhajans 

Chi. Madhav 
proposing the 

vote of thanks 

Vidyalaya 
children 

rendering the 
Shanthi Path and 

National Anthem 

 

17th March – 28th March 2017:  

 

Results of the SA2 exams held earlier in the month and parents 

teacher meetings were held on different days for different classes. New 
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admission were taken up, and new children got enrolled into the Vidyalaya. 

Sale of books and uniforms were also kept , so that the children could come 

prepared for the next academic session. The short vacation from the 15th of 

March to the 29th of March 2017 provided everyone with the much needed 

break for coming back with enthusiasm to the next year. 

 

17th March onwards: Art Mela 

   

The Art and SUPW teacher, Smt. SapnaKumari displayed the artork 

done by the students of Classes VI to X in the first floor lobby. Indeed  an 

amazingly  creative exhibition! Parents, grandparents and guardians of 

students came over to have a look at this simple breathtaking display of 

talent, and highly appreciated the efforts of all the students and the teacher. 

 

 

  

  

 

 
  

 

Festivals Celebrated: 

 

Ugadi, the Telugu New Year, which fell on the 27th of March this year, 

marked the beginning of the Hevalambhi Nama Samvatsaram. Being a 

holiday , children and staff were not present in the Vidyalaya. However, we 

hope the new year urshes in lots of goodwill and happiness, pushing our 
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Vidyalaya to the peak of its success, and all our students to the best of their 

ability and health. 

 

 

30th March 2017:  

 

Vidyalaya reopened for the new academic session on the 30th of March 

2017, after Ugadi festival. It was heartening to see all the enthusiastic 

children back in the Vidyalaya after a short break.  

 

***** HARI OM***** 

 


